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Comments: There is no rational reason for Closing the Great Burn to snowmobiling except that it makes

management easy. Close it and you don't have to concern yourself and you could care less about the loss of

recreation. You have always been pro Wilderness with all that support from people that will never visit these

areas,Summer or Winter. This includes the person that has made the decision to close it as was her response to

me at one of the meetings!


